
 

       

    
  

18 March 2025 

JHO.JCP.Cheerleading 

Dear Families 

Your child has shown interest and signed up for the Cheerleading Workshop we are running on Drop 

Down day on Thursday 03 April 2025. This will be a whole day activity, with external cheerleading 

coaches coming into school to lead and run the workshop. The workshop is free of charge and aims 

to give the students an opportunity to participate in an activity that they don’t have access to in the 

PE curriculum. 

The external company have set some ground rules which are outlined below:  

• Students are expected to wear sportswear.  As participants will be lifted up, they area 

required to wear tight-fitting shorts (of an appropriate length) or sports leggings.  They are 

also required to wear their Stowmarket High PE top 

• Students must remove all their jewellery 

• Students must have hair up  

• Students must bring a spare pair of clean trainers (not their school trainers) 

If your child, no longer wishes to participate then please do let me know.  

If you have any questions, then please contact: j.howland@stowhigh.com. 

Kind regards,  

J Howland 

Mrs J Howland 
Subject Coordinator of PE 
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